
  
  
  

  
  
  

  

         

              
           

         

  
                                      

                                   

                                       

                                    

                                           

               

               

  
                                                                                                

Notice of Meeting 

Joint Facilities Committee Meeting with 
City of Hendersonville Representatives 

January 4, 2021 

Please be advised that on Monday, January 4, 2021, at 2:00 p.m., 

representatives from the Henderson County Board of Public Education 

will hold a Joint Facilities Committee meeting with representatives from 

the City of Hendersonville at 414 4th Avenue West in Hendersonville, NC. 

The primary purpose of the meeting is to continue discussions around 

shared and future facility/property use. 

Dr. John M. Bryant, Superintendent 

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 


